

Headteacher: Mrs H. Yates BA (Hons), NPQH

18th September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 10 - Welcome to GCSE Evening

We would like to invite you and your child to a **Welcome to GCSE Evening**. This will take place in school on Thursday 2^{nd} October 2025 from 4.30pm to 7pm.

The purpose of the evening is to ensure you are fully informed about the expectations and challenges ahead as your child has now fully begun their GCSE and vocational courses.

The evening will be an opportunity for you to:

- Meet with your child's form tutor to discuss school life.
- Meet the subject leaders of English, Maths and Science and discuss the content of the core subjects at GCSE.
- Attend a Revision Skills Workshop to be able to better support your child at home.
- Have an introduction to GCSEPod and Tassomai online revision resources.
- Meet our Mind practitioner.
- Discuss college, apprenticeships and post-Snaith courses with our Careers Advisor.

You are free to structure your evening as you wish. Alongside your appointments, core subject leaders will be available in the hall to discuss GCSE courses, their content, and how best to support your child. Please allow enough time between appointments to enjoy all aspects of the evening.

To book a face-to-face meeting with your child's form tutor, please follow the link to SchoolCloud: https://thesnaith.schoolcloud.co.uk/

To book a time to attend the Revision Skills Workshop, please book through the following Eventbrite link: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/the-snaith-school-year-10-welcome-to-gcse-evening-tickets-1686673859919?aff=oddtdtcreator

We look forward to seeing you on the evening. If you have any questions about the evening or its structure, please do not hesitate to contact the school and we will happily help with your enquiry.

Yours faithfully,

Mr D. Nichols Director of Curriculum













